
 
 New Hampshire 

February 2021 

Executive Council 

Council met on Friday, February 19, 2021 

Next meeting scheduled for Friday, April 16, 2021 

Conference 

NHASFAA held a successful virtual annual conference October 22 – 23, 2020  

Council voted to hold a virtual annual conference October 2021; additional discussion will occur in order to 
provide another robust conference for the membership 

Membership 

Membership continues to be strong. Current membership is 203, 153 regular members 

Training 

Virtual 2020 training offerings were robust, with the implementation of the Financial Aid Friday series 

Virtual 2021 training offerings will continue, especially the popular Financial Aid Friday series 

Committees 

Website administrator will work with Council to post CRRSA resource information for the membership 

Conference committee will plan a robust 

Government Relations – several state bills are pending in this biennium budget year; NHASFAA develop 
public positions as more bill content is available 

Miscellaneous 

NHASFAA Director’s Summer held February 12, 2021; discussion included CRRSAA HEERF allocations, 
institutional budgets and impact on NHASFAA offerings (including annual conference) and the future of state 
grant and scholarship programs 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joel B. Carstens 

February 12, 2021 
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